
About Visa Appointment Reservation System 

 

To All Visa Applicants 

 

Due to the present pandemic situation related to the spread of coronavirus 

in Poland and the excessive outbreak noted since the end of September,  

in order to minimalize the risk of infection of our visitors, Consular Section is 

introducing Visa Appointment Reservation System, starting from November 2, 2020 r. 

All Visa Applicants are kindly asked to contact Consular Section before 

planned visit to apply for a visa. 

 

  Consular Section of Embassy of Japan in Poland 

 tel：２２－６９１－５００５ 

 e-mail：cons@wr.mofa.go.jp 
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